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By Sylvia Amerstorfer 

 

Hi dear members and guests! 

The spring racing season is almost over, but there is one more chance to shine in 
your best, most colourful race outfit!  This Sunday we will have our  

Fashion on the Field Luncheon. 

Thank you all for dressing up for the occasion – it’s part of the fun and always a 
delight to look at.  

 

See you this Sunday, the 

20th of November 2022 at our 

Fashion on the field 

Luncheon 

with Martin Way 
 

 
  

 

As always, BOOKINGS are essential!  

Just reply to this newsletter with all your details or use our club email: 

gcstocksportclub@gmail.com  

Or leave a message on our club phone 5534 7099 (we need your name, 

phone number, how many people you are booking for and your meal choice 

please to make it easier for the kitchen to plan)! 

We will contact you and confirm your booking. 
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That’s what we will serve 

for lunch at our 

Fashion on the Field 

Luncheon on the 20/11/2022 

Bar opens at 11am - Meals from 12 noon 

 

1.  As always our fantastic Schnitzel  
     (Pork or Chicken) with Salads 

                            or 

2.  Rouladen with Mash and Vegetables 

 or 
3.  There is also the choice of a 
   Vegetarian meal or gluten free meal  

 

You will have to order the vegetarian meal 
or gluten free meal with your booking (before Saturday). 
 

Afterwards have Coffee or Tea  
and our homemade delicious  

Cakes and Tortes  
          (coffee/tea $3.00 – cake/torte $4.00) 

 

 

 

List of contents for this Newsletter: 
• Have a look at the winners of the President’s Cup on the 29/10/2022 
• A look back at our Derby Day Luncheon on the 06/11/2022 (part I) 

 

Enjoy! 

 

Members        $ 16 

Guests             $ 20 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the 

04th of December 2022 in your calendar for our 

Club Christmas Party  

Smorgasbord Luncheon 

with the Schneider Musikanten 

 

See you this Sunday the 20th of November 2022,  
dressed in your best and  colourful Race Outfit 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer  

Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  
Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 
BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL: 

• just reply to this newsletter with all your details or use our 

club email: gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

• Or leave a message on 5534 7099 (leave your name and 

number of people you are booking for, your phone number 

and your meal choice please)!  

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
 

Visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/  

Want to download a former newsletter?   
Go to https://rdu.powweb.com/aaa  

click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and 

finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-169)  

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm  

Saturday 8.30am to 12pm  

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days or ask one of our  

volunteers at the luncheons! 
If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  

If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let us know and  
I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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